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October 9, 2022      
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is my pleasure to introduce you to Kerman Youth Football Cheer. On behalf of our organization, we are 
asking for your support to help continue to provide an effective program to develop young athletes.  The 
purpose of this letter is to solicit monetary donations to help cover the cost for the 2022-2023 JAMZ Youth 
Nationals competition January 20-21, 2023 in Las Vegas. Kerman Youth Football Cheer, a nonprofit 
organization, is to provide leadership and organization for the control of interscholastic athletics for the 
promotion of acceptable sportsmanship and friendly relations among member towns and schools, for insuring 
proper supervision of athletic activities, and for carrying out the principles and policies of the California 
Interscholastic Federation (CIF) and the Tri-County Youth Football Constitution and By-Laws 
 
We are asking for your donation so that we can continue to provide the necessary atmosphere that is 
conducive to developing young athletes to become leaders of tomorrow for our community, our state and our 
nation.  It is comforting to find an organization and individuals that strive to teach our children the values of life 
through athletics.  At all levels we want to encourage our kids to be humble and gracious in victory or defeat.  
We encourage them to be leaders and decision makers. 
 
We ask that you join us in moving forward in our community through this program.  With your donation, we 
certainly can achieve this.  Your donation will help provide the following items: 

 Choreographer Fees/ Music Fees 

 Registration  Fees 

 Costumes Fees 

 Dinner Buffet Fees 
 

 
Thank You, 
Lupe Medina- Senior Cheer Advisor 
Monica Rosas -Junior Cheer Advisor  
Kerman Youth Football and Cheer 
 

 
*Checks can be made out to: KYF Cheer 
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